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Students enjoyed a snowy Monday off for Midterm Break on the 19th.
On the 20th Sexual Misconduct Prevention and Response held a virtual
meeting about the new Title IX regulations. Students could learn about
specific changes to Carleton’s policy and procedure as a result of the
new regulations.
Pam Middleton held another First-Year Pre-Health information session
on the 20th. Students who missed the meetings during September
could use this chance to learn more about careers in medicine.
Students donated meal swipes to support students facing meal
insecurity on campus as part of Swipe Out Hunger. The program began
on the 22nd and will run through the 28th.
Students applying to medical school during 2021 could learn more
about the process during an information session on the 22nd. Pam
Middleton talked about what students could expect while applying, such
as a general timeline for the year, the MCAT and the application
process.
The 2020 Adelante Conference was held on the 24th. Hosted by the
Latinx Student Organization (LASO) at Harvard Business School, this
year’s theme was “EMERGE,” focusing on Latinx resilience and progress
towards a more prosperous future. Latinx students could attend this
virtual event designed to bring together the Latinx community.
TRIO Awareness Week began on the 21st. Students could learn more
TRIO, decorate pumpkins, and attend panels on student’s experiences
at Carleton.


